
          FIRST PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 
                      901 W. Platinum · (Excelsior & Platinum) · Butte, Montana 59701 · (406) 782-6595 

 

The First Presbyterian Church of Butte looks forward to hosting the June 27-28 meeting of the 
Yellowstone Presbytery.  The church is located on the corner of Platinum and Excelsior Streets.  
Parking is available around the church building or across Excelsior in the larger parking lot of what 
used to be a grocery store. (Please don’t park in the parking lot of the small red brick building as that is 
a private business and parking lot)  Information is provided below about registration, lodging meals, 
and nursery care.  We look forward to having you join us. 
 
Registration: 
Registration will be held in the church entry (under the bell tower) beginning at 11:00 AM on Friday, 
June 27.  The church will have open wi-fi accessible without a password by everyone’s electronic 
devices. 
 
Meals: 
The church will have some pizza available at noon on Friday in the fellowship hall.  The evening meal 
on Friday will be served at 6:00 PM.  Our Christian Education Team will serve this meal as a 
fundraiser for sending our youth to Westminster Spires Camp in Red Lodge, Montana (Our 
Presbytery’s Camp).  The cost will be: $8 /person.  We will be serving a lasagna dinner with salad and 
bread followed by a dessert of homemade pies.  The church will also provide snacks on Friday and 
Saturday with muffins, fruit, cookies, juice, and coffee. 
 
Lodging: 
Presbytery Rate Hotels have been arranged for your convenience.  Reservations can be made at either 
of the following hotels up to June 20, 2014 by calling either: 

The Butte Comfort Inn (2777 Harrison Avenue, Butte) – 406-494-8850 for $72.99 plus tax 
Or  
The Super 8 (2929 Harrison Avenue, Butte) – 406-494-6000 for 69.00 plus tax.  

Both Hotels include breakfast.  Please identify your reservation with the group name “ Yellowstone 
Presbytery.”   
 
Nursery Care: 
If nursery care is needed please contact Pastor Lanny Rounds at hlrounds@gmail.com and we can 
arrange to have a nursery attendant provide care during the meeting portions. 
 
We look forward to having you join us! 
 
Pastor Lanny Rounds 
hlrounds@gmail.com 
406-491-8817 
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